
December 2019 Union Meeting Summary 

• Bid Committee meets next month. Please make sure all bid forms are filled out correctly. 
• Coats for Kids fundraiser is coming up with RoHa brewing next week. Local 81 has purchased 

125 coats which will be distributed to kids from the SLC school district. 
• Scot Baskett was elected as Local 81 Treasurer and will begin his 2 year term next month. 
• Legislative session is coming up. Local 81 and the PFFU will monitor issues that effect our 

Firefighters. 
• Members get a free physical as part of their PEHP benefit and are encouraged to have a yearly 

physical. Members are encouraged to consider using Corvel for there work physical due to 
ongoing privacy concerns with the University of Utah. 

• Committee Charters are being worked through and implemented. 
• Recertification tests were discussed. 
• Committees discussed. 
• Medical protocols discussed. 
• Gold Cross issues discussed. Report any issues to Local 81 and chain of command. 
• Dispatch issues discussed. Report any issues to Local 81 and chain of command. 
• The January Union meeting will be held at Firefighters Credit Union on January 14, 2020. Please 

attend YOUR Union meeting.  


